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Meeting Summary 

The Socially Responsible Investment Policy Working Group met for their inaugural meeting on 3 
December 2019. The Working Group reviewed the mandate from Council and agreed on the terms of 
reference, method of working and the aim of their report for Council. The Working Group discussed 
mechanisms to gather views and expertise, including a designated email inbox and invitations to 
external individuals or groups to provide specific views.  

Given the challenging timetable, the Working Group agreed to establish a small support group to 
provide research, administrative, and logistical support.  

 

 

 

 

 


